
 
 

 

 

In observance of Christmas, please note our 

hours of operation for the coming week: 

 
Tuesday, December 24th (Closed for Christmas)  

Wednesday, December 25th (Closed for Christmas) 

 
We will resume regular hours on 

Thursday, December 26th, at 8:00am. 

 
 

If you have an emergency, please call 911 or go to the nearest 

Emergency Department. For non-urgent medical matters, 

please call 619-779-7900 for after-hours healthcare. 


